From: Elizabeth Brooks

To: SENR Exhibits
Subject: Oppose Costly Cap-and-Trade Bill
Date: Wednesday, January 15, 2020 8:10:04 PM

Dear Chair Dembrow,

We farm in Benton county Oregon, we are a 5th generation farm with 2 more generations working on the farm, very
sustainable in our thinking. This Cap and Trade Bill is not sustainable and very poor idea for our family farm.

Sincerely,

Elizabeth Brooks
26845 McFarland Rd
Monroe, OR 97456
liz@brooksfarmllc.com



